
From: Tania D'Angela < 
 Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 9:11 AM 
To: INFO info <info@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: For Town Council Please 

 

Hello, 
 
I'd like to share that I am not fluoride deficient and you do not have my consent to add fluoride 
to our water.  In fact, I purposely purchase fluoride-free toothpaste as fluoride is dangerous to 
my health since I have Hashimoto's Thyroiditis.  I'd rather risk getting a cavity than poisoning 
my body to which would cause much more detrimental health problems. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Tania D'Angela 
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